
Board of Education Information
To: Board of Education

From: Matt Rich

Date: December 12, 2024

Re: Preschool Program Fees

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to increase the tuition for the 5 day a week tuition
program in FY26 by the CPI of 3.4%. These amounts have rounded to an even number as listed
below.

Current Tuition FY25 Proposed FY26:Rounded Increase

5 day $337/mo. $3033/yr. $348/mo. $3132/yr.


